
From: Commissioner Frank Burt
To: Jody Campbell; Ronald Cink
Cc: Anu Gary; Miranda N. McKinnon; Monica Taylor; Keri Green
Subject: RE: ABSENTEE ELECTION OFFICE FOR THE GENERAL ELECTION
Date: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:29:05 AM

Ron:
Can we get this on our AGENDA for Commission Work Session Tuesday?
Frank
 

From: Jody Campbell [mailto:jody.campbell@alacourt.gov] 
Sent: Thursday, August 23, 2018 11:25 AM
To: Commissioner Frank Burt <FBURT@baldwincountyal.gov>; Ronald Cink
<RCink@baldwincountyal.gov>
Subject: ABSENTEE ELECTION OFFICE FOR THE GENERAL ELECTION
Importance: High
 
I’m already receiving applications and phone calls about absentee voting in
November.  I respectfully request that the office of the Absentee election manager be
moved back to my office in the Bay Minette Courthouse on the second floor.  I would
also ask that Evelina Hernandez be contracted to help me for the General Election.  If
we can get the AEM office moved back, but not the contract revised, I can live with
that. Thanks.
 
JODY WISE CAMPBELL
BALDWIN COUNTY CIRCUIT CLERK &
ABSENTEE ELECTION MANAGER
312 Courthouse Square, Suite 10
Bay Minette, AL  36507
251-937-0379
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